
Subject: Re: Complaint
From: 
Date: Thu, 10 Feb 2011 19:23:06 -0800
To: "Bungo, Sandra A." <Sandra.Bungo@ic.fbi.gov>
CC: inspector.general@usdoj.gov

Dear Unit Chief Bungo,

On December 13, 2010 I filed a lengthy complaint with OIG.  May I ask
whether your Initial Processing Unit has seen a copy yet?

If OIG has not yet forwarded you a copy, I will send one over-- they have
not acknowledged receipt of my complaint or subsequent inquiries as to
status.

Best,

On 8/12/2010 3:58 PM, Bungo, Sandra A. wrote:

, a hard copy will suffice.  Sandy

----- Original Message -----
From: 
To: Bungo, Sandra A.
Sent: Thu Aug 12 18:43:20 2010
Subject: Re: Complaint

Dear Unit Chief Bungo,

Thank you again for your message; it's going to be pretty large.  I
was thinking of shipping a hard copy plus emailing you a link to a
password-protected PDF for download.  Would this be ok?  Thanks,

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 5, 2010, at 2:35 PM, "Bungo, Sandra A."
<Sandra.Bungo@ic.fbi.gov>  wrote:

,  should you wish to file a complaint re possible FBI
contact, please forward directly to me either via bberry or mail.
Further info may be obtained by calling 202-324-9444.  Thanks, Sandy
Bungo
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